COVID-19 Updates
Re-opening of L.N.B. Library on Unlock Period started from June 1, 2020

The L.N.B. Library has re-opened on June 1, 2020 as Unlock-I phase with a few changes/guidelines for the visitors to follow. Please
read the update below:

1. The Library will remain open only in one shift i.e. 9:30am to 5:00pm in all working days with limited staff to reduce exposure to
COVID-19

2. Library services for extended period such as 5:30pm to 9:00pm in all working regular days including Saturdays and Sundays are
suspended to reduce risk of COVID-19 infection.

1. The library has made efforts to reduce exposure to COVID-19, but the risk of infection cannot be eliminated! To further reduce
your risk, consider using curbside service (curbside dropping of all returned books) and online resources.

2. All face-to-face library services are converted to social distancing mode. To reduce your risk, consider social distancing (at least 6
feet) strictly.

3. Using face mask is compulsory inside the library to reduce your risk of exposure to COVID-19.
4. Washing hands with soap or Use of sanitizer before entering into the library is compulsory by all (Staff as well as Visitors)

5. Emergency Services are open only for Research Scholars and Faculty Members; UG/PG students are advised to visit library portal
for open access resources.

6. The above guidelines/restrictions will be changed time to time in accordance with the latest guidelines to be published from the
Govt./DU authority.

7. For any issues on library matters, ask librarian at: libraryservicesdu@dibru.ac.in

-Deputy Librarian



